Friends of the
Waccamaw Library

INSTRUCTIONS FOR FOWL GARDEN TOUR TICKET HOLDERS

Ticket purchasers must list the names of all persons for whom tickets are being purchased to
facilitate entry to gated communities.

Begin the tour by picking up your wristband and map at the Waccamaw Neck Library from 9:45 a.m.
to 12:00 p.m.

Wristbands will be given at check-in and required for all garden sites.

No strollers or children under ten years of age are permitted.

Carpooling is encouraged. Parking is limited at some homes. In cars with three or more people, each
person will be entered in a raffle for a $50 gift card to Bistro 217. BE SURE to get your raffle ticket as

you leave the library parking lots and keep your stub.

Do NOT rely on GPS for directions. Please follow the map on the brochure that you will receive at
check-in.

Willbrook Plantation

o Use the Willbrook Road entrance -- Not the Kings River Road gate.

o When exiting out the Kings River Road gate, pull up to the gate to activate.
Do not block driveways or mailboxes at any location.
There may be moderate walking and uneven ground at gardens.

No designated handicapped parking is available at the gardens.

Public restrooms at the library will be available throughout the tour. Restrooms are NOT available at
any of the gardens.

Blue Whale Farm will open at 11 a.m. and close at 3 p.m. on May 18. Parking is across the street at
Precious Blood of Christ Church.

Jeremiah’s Lunch Box food truck will be available at Blue Whale Farm on Saturday, May 18 from 11
a.m. to 2:30 p.m.

If the tour is held on the rain date of Sunday, May 19, Blue Whale Farm will not open until ~ 12:30
p.m. Jeremiah’s Lunch Box food truck will then be available from 12:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. Blue Whale
Farm will close at 3 p.m. on Sunday.

In the event that both days are rained out, ticket purchases will become fully tax-deductible donations
to Friends of the Waccamaw Library.

Raffle ticket winner, rain date, and other information will appear on our website thefowl.org and our
Facebook page “Friends of the Waccamaw Library.”



